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A letter drop was made to all residents within the proposed scheme in late June 
consisting of the following: 
 

• Information about the proposed restrictions and how to seek further 
information. 

 
• Information about the proposed programme and when enforcement would 

start (It was stated that the works would start during the first week in July and 
would last for about 6 weeks) 

 
• Application forms for parking permits with guidance notes. 

 
The road marking and signing works began on programme on Monday 3rd July.  The 
road marking works have now been substantially completed and the signing works 
should be substantially completed by the end of July. 
 
Several abandoned/untaxed vehicles have been identified and are in the process of 
being removed.  Is planned to start enforcement of the restriction in late August.  It 
has been possible to make very minor alterations to the locations of parking bays 
and waiting restrictions etc in order to accommodate most residents. 
 
There have been a large number of enquires to the East Area Highways Office, the 
Reigate and Banstead Parking Office and the Horley Helpshop about the scheme by 
local residents.  These have often been to seek clarification of the proposals.  The 
Reigate and Banstead Parking team are processing permit application forms in order 
to meet the enforcement deadline of late August. 
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